
REMEMBERING

Sharon Anne Pahl
January 14, 1944 - January 3, 2024

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Edra

Relation: friend

So sorry to hear about Sharon I had the privilege of only knowing her for a few years but found her

and her husband such wonderful people. I always enjoyed all the visits with them and learned so

much all the time. We need more people like Sharon. Sending love and prayers to the family

Tribute from Esther Stewart (Pahl)

Relation: No I did not at the time of her passing; but we may be part of the Pahl family tree.

My name is Esther Stewart (Pahl). I am sorry to hear of Sharon Anne's passing. When I read this in

the Abby's News paper; I got to thinking. Pahl is a uncommon name, I was wondering if we are

related. This might not be the time to get into this, perhaps; in the future when you have time etc. I

would like if we could explore this.  My email is countrycharm1893@hotmail.com. Or if you would

rather phone; our phone # is 604-854-1020. We live here in Abbotsford, B.C. on a farm in Sumas, we

were a working farm, milking  cows etc. but are retired but still live on the farm. I would love to check

this out, who knows we may be are related.  One time we were in Victoria and met a Pahl, on

checking our history, they are 2nd cousins to us.  Take time to process all that's happened in these

past days, may you find comfort in God. Esther and Gordon Stewart.

Tribute from Bob &amp; Peg Baker &amp; Family

Relation: Friend

Warm thoughts are with Tony & Family.  May treasured memories & the support of those close bring

comfort during this time.


